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AHC NTM 03/2025 

RED WEATHER WARNING 24TH JANUARY 2025 

 

 

 
 
All Mariners are advised that the Met Office has issued a red weather warning for the 
Clyde Estuary, including Ardrossan Harbour.  
 
All Masters/Skippers/Owners and vessel operators with vessels located within Ardrossan 
Harbour are requested to ensure that, where safe to do so, their vessels are properly 
secured and made safe ahead of Storm Eowyn.  Once the storm has passed and it is safe 
to do so, vessels should be checked to ensure they remain secure. 
 

 

Met Office weather warnings can be accessed through the following link: 
 
https://weather.metoffice.gov.uk/warnings-and-advice/uk-warnings#?date=2025-01-
24&id=3a7bfa1b-f39e-4436-9b08-d8eb29d28fb0 
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